TOWN OF STOUGHTON
SELECT BOARD

10 Pearl Street — Stoughton, MA 02072 (781) 341-1300 Fax (781) 297-2879

October 17, 2023

Community Preservation Committee
10 Pearl Street
Stoughton, MA 02072

Dear CPC Members,

The Select Board wishes to offer their strongest support for Hebrew SeniorLife’s (HSL) proposed
project within the Town of Stoughton. The proposed project, located at 338 Canton Street, will provide
a 200-unit senior development with supported services. The housing and services that Hebrew
SeniorLife provide for the low-income seniors will be an asset to our community. They have a long
history of developing quality projects that are assets to the communities which they are locate in.

Hebrew SeniorLife has been working over the past year with numerous Town Departments to
design a project that meets Stoughton’s needs. The project will have a Stoughton Residence
preference, increase the Town’s affordable housing units, and provide additional open space for
passive recreation. HSL will be a partner with the Town and work with the Stoughton Housing
Authority, Senior Center, and visiting nurses to provide full supportive service to the senior
population.

Again the Select Board thanks you for your consideration of their Community Perseveration
Application request for funding,.

Sincerely,

Debra Roberts
Chair, Select Board



